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Re: MANUSCRIPT SUBMISSION 

Dear Respected Editor 

We are enclosing herewith an original research manuscript entitled “Demand Response Planning 

in Capacity Market Using Microgrid” for possible evaluation and publishing in “International 

Journal of Applied Power Engineering”.  

We would like to undertake that the above mentioned manuscript is original and has been written 

by the stated authors who are all aware of its content and approve its submission. The article has 

not been published, accepted or under editorial review for publication elsewhere. Besides that, if 

the article accepts by this journal, it will not be published elsewhere in the same form, in any 

language, without the written consent of the publisher. The authors declare that there is not any 

conflict of interests.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

Mahdi Karami 

Mohammad Khadem 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


